Foreword

October 5, 2001 marks the second conference on “Equal Pay for Work of Equal Value” sponsored by the Equal Opportunities Commission (“EOC”).  This event brings together a panel of experts from Australia, Canada and the United Kingdom to focus on international best practices in the field of pay equity.

“Equal Pay for Work of Equal Value” is a basic right to which both women and men are entitled.  Since the establishment of the Equal Pay for Work of Equal Value Task Force in May 2000, the EOC has studied how this principle may be put into practice in Hong Kong.  In addition to promoting the principle through public education, the EOC has begun to build capacity and expertise in this area.  A pilot study to examine whether or not pay inequities exist in public sector jobs is also underway.

In order to ensure equal treatment to all workers, Hong Kong must dedicate itself to supporting equal pay for work of equal value.  The community—including policy-makers, businesses, and non-governmental organizations—must work together to bring this principle to Hong Kong.  This conference, which provides a forum for open discussion and debate, is intended to be a productive step in this on-going process.
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